
Aquifer and Wellhead Update  
Quick Facts 

• Changes do not affect residential wells 

• Changes protect public water supplies by 
regulating land use within 400 feet of such wells 

• Changes correct a rule that could deny people 
reasonable use of their property without 
compensation 

• Changes do not allow for any increases in 
development 

 

 


